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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
There are many ways to stay informed of all our exciting events! 
 

● Check out our website, ​www.mersnj.us/wb​ for important school news.  On our website, you will find 
a link to our Backpack.  This backpack contains a copy of all of the forms and letters emailed to you 
via Genesis.  If you cannot find the email, you will find a copy in the Backpack. 

● We are excited to inform you about our new official Twitter page!  Our Twitter page, is a resource for 
building news, information, and events.You can find our Twitter page by searching 
@WemrockWildcats or Wemrock Brook on Twitter, or by clicking on the link located at the bottom 
of the school’s website.   

● Lastly, do not forget to follow the district’s Facebook page, Manalapan-Englishtown Regional 
Schools for pictures of all our amazing school events. 

 
We are looking forward to utilizing social media to share our accomplishments and news with you! 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Rebecca Seery Janice Brown 
Principal Assistant Principal 

http://www.mersnj.us/wb

